
I would like to take a moment to introduce myself. My name is Jim Milligan, D257/D258. 
I am a candidate for the board of directors in Section D.  
 
A little bit about me… I am married to Laura; we have been together for a little over 35 
years. We have one son, Jimmy 24 and a beautiful granddaughter Teagan. I have worked 
for the same company for 33+ years and as a result, have a great deal of experience in 
project management, budgeting, value engineering and bid procurement.  
 
Laura’s grandparents purchased the D258 membership back in 1978 and signed it over 
to her in 2004. Jimmy was 6 at the time and 18 years later we are the grandparents and 
we are so happy that we are able to share the SRCA camp experience with Teagan. She 
just loves to come to camp with Pappy and Amaw.  
 
Unlike many members, I do not have a large family base in the campground and I do not 
currently have any family or friends on the board of directors. What I do have is a 
sincere desire to listen to; and actively and impartially represent the best interests of 
the members of Section D and SRCA as a whole. I will utilize my knowledge and 
experience to help make financially sound decisions so we may all continue to raise 
more generations in a safe, functional and FUN family campground.  
 
I appreciate your taking the time to learn a bit about me -Jim- 
 


